NYSERDA

March 2, 2006

Johnny W. Reising

Fernald Project Manager
U.S. Department of Energy
Ohio Field Office

175 Tri-County Road
Springdale, OH 45246-3222

Dear Mr. Reising:
Subject: February 9, 2006 Fernald Site Tour

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for sharing your time and expertise as
our host of the Fernald site tour. The day was informative from many perspectives. Situated in
an area geographically similar to the West Valley site (rural), it was encouraging to see a clean up
that is so close to reaching the designed end-state, an undeveloped park with an emphasis on
- wildlife. From the redevelopment perspective, the proposed conversion of the on-site warehouse
into a multi-use educational center seems like a natural complement to the new park.

Thank you again for the tour and information. We wish you much luck on completing
your mission at Fernald.
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Paul L. Piciulo, Ph.D. T.J. Jackson Thomas H. Attridge
WVSMP WYV Deputy Director Senior Project Mgr.
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March 2, 2006

Donald A. Pfister

Mound Project Manager
U.S. Department of Energy
Ohio Field Office

175 Tri-County Road
Springdale, OH 45246-3222

Dear Mr. Pfister:
Subject: February 10, 2006 Mound Site Tour

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for sharing your time and expertise as our host
of the Mound site tour. The day was informative from many perspectives. It was encouraging to
- see the site clean up work proceed at the same time significant progress is being made towards
the site development of the Mound Advanced Technology Center. The principles and lessons
learned from the project provided us all with a spark of enthusiasm knowing that a vision can,
indeed, become a reality.

Thank you again for the tour and information. We wish you much luck on completing your
mission at Mound.

Sincerely,
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John Pfeffer Pete Scherer Mike Hutchinson
WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force N
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Paul L. Piciulo, Ph.D. T.J. Jackson Thomas H. Attridge
WVSMP WYV Deputy Director Senior Project Mgr.
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March 2, 2006

Sue Smiley

Team Leader

Office of Logistics Management
U.S. Department of Energy

250 East Fifth Street

Cincinnati, OH 45202

Dear Ms. Smiley:
Subject: February 10, 2006 Mound Site Tour

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for sharing your time and expertise during our
visit to the Mound site. The day was informative from many perspectives. It was encouraging

+ to see the site clean up work proceed at the same time significant progress is being made towards
the development of the Mound Advanced Technology Center. The principles and lessons learned
from the project provided us all with a spark of enthusiasm knowing that a vision can, indeed,
become a reality.

Thank you again for the information. We wish you much luck on completing your mission at
Mound.

Sincerely,
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Paul L. Piciulo, Ph.D. T.J. Jackson Thomas H. Attridge
WVSMP WYV Deputy Director Senior Project Mgr.
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March 2, 2006

Michael J. Grauwelman

President

Miamisburg Mound Community
Improvement Corp. (MMCIC)

P.O. Box 232

Miamisburg, OH 45343-0232

Bear Mr. Grauwelman:
Subject: February 10, 2006 Mound Site Tour

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for sharing your time and expertise during our
visit to Mound Advanced Technology Center. The day was informative from many
perspectives. It was encouraging to see the site clean up work proceed at the same time

- significant progress is being made towards the site development of the Mound Advanced
Technology Center. The principles and lessons learned from the project provided us all with a
spark of enthusiasm knowing that a vision can, indeed, become a reality.

Thank you again for the information. We wish you much luck on completing your mission at
MMCIC.

Sincerely,
Nease o flhee 2l 2B
John Pfeffer Pete Scherer Mike Hutchinson
WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force
Paul L. Piciulo, Ph.D. T.J. Jackson Thomas H. Attridge
WVSMP WYV Deputy Director Senior Project Mgr.

NYSERDA U.S. DOE NYSERDA



NYSERDA

March 2, 2006

Tom Baillieul
86 E. Beechwood Blvd.
Columbus, OH 43214

Dear Mr. Baillieul:

Subject: February 10, 2006 Mound Site Tour

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for sharing your time and expertise on the
Battelle site cleanup in Columbus during our visit to the Mound Advanced Technology Center.
Your telling of the history of the Battelle enterprise was fascinating. We are encouraged that the

site clean up is proceeding well.

- Thank you again for the information. We wish you much luck on completing your mission at
Battelle-Columbus.

Sincerely,
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John Pfeffer Pete Scherer Mike Hutchinson
WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force
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Paul L. Piciulo, Ph.D. T.J. Jackson Thomas H. Attridge
WVSMP WYV Deputy Director Senior Project Mgr. -
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March 2, 2006

Dick Church

Mayor

City of Miamisburg
Miamisburg Civic Center
10 North First Street
Miamisburg, OH 45343

Dear Mayor Church:
Subject: February 10, 2006 Mound Site Tour

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for sharing your time and expertise during our
visit to the Mound Advanced Technology Center. The day was informative from many

- perspectives. It was encouraging to see the site clean up work proceed at the same time
significant progress is being made towards the site development of the Mound Advanced
Technology Center. The principles and lessons learned from the project provided us all with a
spark of enthusiasm knowing that a vision can, indeed, become a reality.

Thank you again for the information. We wish you continued good fortune in Miamisburg.

Sincerely,
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John Pfeffer Pete Scherer Mike Hutchinson
WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force WYV Citizen Task Force
Paul L. Piciulo, Ph.D. T.J. Jackson Thomas H. Attridge
WVSMP WYV Deputy Director Senior Project Mgr.
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